
From:   Scott White   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   November 13, 2018

Subject:   0835-EX-CN-2018  pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The AFTRCC email chain approving the use of 2380 MHz was attached to the original license
application.  I do not see any way to provide it again via this correspondence tool.    

Thanks,

Scott White


